The Parish Post

1st April 2022

The latest news of Skipton Parish Church CE Primary School

This week's Pride of Parish have been:

Suffolk: Felix & Sammy Dorset Downs: Layla & Eliza

Cotswold: Alicia & Althea Oxford: Edison & Daniel

Swaledale: Robert & Baxter Cheviot: Abdullah & Elijah

Teeswater: Holly & George Herdwick: Jacob & Krystian

Dalesbred: Alice & Mueez Well done, we're all proud of you!



Thank you to all those people who sent in a donation to the PTA

Easter tombola. The pupils on the School Council asked if they could do something in support of the people of Ukraine so the proceeds from the tombola will go to charities supporting those affected by the conflict.

EASTER SERVICE

We would like to invite all parents and carers to join us in the Parish Church at 10am on Tuesday 5th April for the school's Easter Service. All the children will be taking part and have been busy practising their songs, readings and poems. Rev James has been working with the Worship Group in planning the service. We would love for you to join us after the service at school for tea/coffee and a hot cross bun



Around school this week



Years 1 & 2 have been getting creative in DT, designing and building houses for the Three Little Pigs.



Teeswater class have been enjoying exploring the programme Paint in computing this week.



Oxford class have been researching famous chemists and creating fact files that they have presented to the class.



Cheviot and Herdwick classes have been putting their investigative journalism skills to use in order to find out who has kidnapped the Easter Bunny. They have been asking searching questions of all suspects and hope to get justice soon.



Years 3 and 4 have been continuing their work on electrical circuits and have really enjoyed making switches.

Next week they are going to use what they've learnt to make torches.

